
Dear Clubs, 

As BC continues to maintain a “flattened curve”, having progressed to Phase 3 of the 
government’s Restart Plan on June 24th, there are many questions on what this means for sport, 
particularly indoor and close contact sports like squash. viaSport, our provincial government 
funder’s position is that we are in the Transition Phase of their Sport Activity Chart, essentially 
keeping sport closer to Phase 2 of the Restart Plan and Levels 1 & 2 of SQBC’s Return to Squash 
(R2S) Guidelines Document. 

viaSport is in dialogue with the BC government (through the Ministry of Tourism, Arts and 
Culture) to update their Return to Sport Guidelines to move things forward including 
opportunities in travel for sport, contact in sport, and potential competition. Toward this effort, 
on July 16th SQBC will be participating in a facilitated meeting with similar sport representatives 
to provide feedback from our membership and also advocate for a road map that is supported 
by health experts and brings more types of sport activity back to our communities, including 
implications for regional travel and competitive play. 

If you have any issues that you would like SQBC to bring forward, please email Nancy 
Thompson, executive.director@squashbc.com by end of day, Wednesday, July 15th.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Nancy Thompson 
Executive Director 
Squash BC 
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